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Mrs Boswell & Mr Kane 
Welcome to 


Year 4!





Welcome to Year 4, we hope you have had a lovely time over the summer and are now ready to start the new school year.  As always we have lots of exciting things planned this term which we hope everyone will enjoy.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to email us using the class email addresses.











PE in Year 4





We will have 2 hours of PE per week, swimming on Monday mornings and a skills based lesson. 





Children need to come to school wearing their PE kit on their PE day.  Please refer to the school uniform list to ensure your child is in the correct kit.





If children wear earrings they need to cover these with tape for each lesson.  Trainers and not pumps please.





PEAR – Monday & 


OAK – Monday & 








Homework in Year 4


Children will need to bring their reading book and reading record into school every day.  The expectation is that all children read at home at least 3 times a week and that an adult writes the comment / signs the reading record.  





Spellings will be set on Friday and tested the following Friday.  





Weekly homework will follow the same format as Year 3.  Children can pick an activity to complete and bring it in on for the following Thursday.  Homework will generally link to our topics.  If you have any problems with homework please let us know – we want it to be as stress free as possible! 








General Reminders… 


Please can all children bring a pair of wellies for Woodland Warriors, this will begin on Friday 17th September.  Half of each class will go to WW each week.


Please ensure children have only water in their bottles at school.


Children do not need to bring stationery to school as all equipment is provided.


Mrs Holland (French) or Mrs Yeomans (Computing) will have Year 4 Pear and Oak alternating Wednesday afternoons.


Please remember to be on time for swimming on Mondays as we cannot wait if you are late.  We must leave promptly at 8.45am.








